
 

 

30 April 2018 

 

 

Non-School Uniform Days – Friday 4 May and Friday 11 May 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

As you are aware, a focus for this year, in response and in discussion with the Student Council, 

has been focusing on ways to discuss and offer support surrounding our students’ mental 

health. Wellspring Counselling, based in Silver Street in Nailsea, has been a key partner in this 

work. 

Our PTA continue to offer support to the school making donations for purchasing of key 

equipment. At a meeting last week requests were made for equipment that will continue to 

safeguard our students in school; a subscription to an electronic method of recording any 

incidents as they arise and a set of radios used for communication between staff if there is an 

accident or additional support is required. 

It has been decided that the next two Fridays (4 and 11 May) will be non-uniform days, 

specifically to raise money for these two causes. 

We hope that you will support us by allowing your son/daughter to wear non-school uniform 
on both days and donate £1 for each event. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mrs Dee Elliott 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 

 


